
Ube 'Ulnf"ersft~ of <tbfcago 

ROOM 13 00, 169 W . MADISON ST. 
G'mce ot tbe ll>tce==Pteet~ent an~ "3uetneee .manager 

IUi liii T 5 

T 7 
TELEPHON E F RANKLIN 103 4 

December Eight 
1 9 2 6 

My dear Mr. Woodward: 

I have your letter of December 3, 

suggesting that the Business Office take over the 

mimeographing office from the 

School of Commerce and Administration. I shall 

be glad to look into this matter and shall advise 

you of the results of the investigation as soon 

as possible. 

L. R. Steere 

Mr. F. C. Woodward 
The University of Chicago 

LRS:EVB 
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y dear 11r. Ste•~•a 

w. PUapton reeentl7 <l'M•'lon•d. wh•tbAtr \he ~writ• 

ing and taeographing ottlo• abould rt11aln \lnder the jurl•dle~ 

tion or the Sobool ot C011n1erce and ldministration, or should 

be tranaterred to the Buelnsss Oftioe r the UniTer•ity. I 

b&Te taken the 11.atter up with Proto aor Marahall Rnd Dean 
) 

Spencer Qnd I em inform•d by them that while the School ,ot 
,; 

Oomme~o• and Admlnhtratlon la perteotl7 w!lllng to ocm.tinue 

it• cont~ol 0 er the Typetrriting and imeographing ortice. the 

••• no reason 'Wtl1'. &t a ••J"Tloe department, lt should not be 

p1aoe4 \Uld•r th• j l•d1otlon of the uaine a. ortioe. I nm wrl~· 

Ing to '°"* therefore, to suggest tha.t you take over the Otf'ice 

Frederic c. Woodward 

II~. L.. R. Steen 
Vi•••Pr91ldent uid Ba•in••• enas-r 
City ottloe 

PCW•L 
\ f, . 



b-x.ewbooW • 0 , oi .ab ., 'if 



OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

'ttbe 'tLlni"ersit~ of C!bicago 
ttbe Scbool ot aommerce an() R()mtntstration 

November 15 , 1926 

Mr . Frederic C. Woodward 
Faculty Exchange 

My dear Mr . Woodward: 

I have talked with Mr . Marshall about the 
Typewriting and Mimeographing Office . 

We agree that there is no particular reason 
why the Typewriting and Mimeographing Office 
should remain under the jurisidction of the 
School of Commerce and Administration . In­
deed, we see advantages in having this bureau 
under the jurisdictio~ of the Business Office 
where other service bureaus are now located . 

You understand , of course, that the School of 
Commerce and Administration is perfectly will­
ing to continue its control over the Typewrit­
ing and Mimeographing Office if the University 
wishes the School to do so . 

Yours sincerely, 

WHS:DD 
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